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Good afternoon
I am replying in relation to the appearance of the Police Association of NSW (represented by Ms
Membreno and Mr Skinner) at the Standing Committee on Law and Justice on 28 July 2020 for
the 2020 review of the Workers Compensation scheme.
We do not have any corrections for the Transcript.
We received one question on notice:
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The Hon. GREG DONNELLY: … I will put a question on notice to all asking whether or not
you are aware of if there has been any work done to attempt to work out what might be
the cost associated with the effect of secondary psychological injuries for the police,
education and generally the labour force of New South Wales.

We have sought that information from the relevant insurer, but unfortunately were told there is
no accurate data field to record the requested information, and therefore it is impossible to
compile with any confidence from their system.
Please let me know if you require anything further
Kind regards
Angus Skinner




